
 
 
 
PROVINCE DE QUÉBEC 
MRC DE MEMPHRÉMAGOG 
VILLE DE STANSTEAD  

NOTICE OF SUBMISSION 

CALL FOR PROJECTS: Sale of building located at 10 Phelps Street. 

The Town of Stanstead is requesting offers for the building located at 10 Phelps Street in 
Stanstead. The lot number for the constructions is 5075717 in the Quebec cadastre.  

Documents and forms including the conditions to respect or to take notice of are available by 
contacting the Service électronique d’appels d’offres (SEAO) by communicating with a 
representative by telephone at 1-866-669-7326 or 1-514-856-6600 or by visiting their website 
www.seao.ca.  The documents may be obtained at the cost established by the SEAO. 

Offers must be sent to the municipal offer as follows: 

TO :   Town of Stanstead 
   Mr. Jean-Charles Bellemare 

General Manager and Secretary-Treasurer 
425 Dufferin Street 
Stanstead, QC J0B 3E2 

NO LATER THAN: July 16, 2021, 9 am. 

Notes: 
1- All offers must remain valid for a minimum of SIXTY (60) days. 
2- All offers will be analyzed based on the merit of submitted documents. 
3- The Town of Stanstead is not required to accept any of the offers received and has no 

cost or obligation to potential buyers.  
 
Additional information: 
 

For additional information, please contact Mr. Bellemare, general manager and secretary-
treasurer, in writing at the following address: directeurgeneral@stanstead.ca.  
 
Given in Stanstead, May 26, 2021. 
 
       Jean-Charles Bellemare, 
       General Manager and Secretary-Treasurer  
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